From: Choudry, Seemi 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 1:12 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Cities for Citizenship (C4C) Municipal Gathering - Scholarship Recipient

Hi Steve, 

I hope you are well! Please note, I arrived back from Phoenix yesterday. At the National Immigrant Integration Conference over the past few days, I presented on behalf of the City of Chicago’s Office of New Americans. I discussed the various programs and policies we work on to support our immigrant and refugee populations. 

Thank you. 

Happy Holidays,

Seemi 

Seemi Choudry

Director, Office of New Americans (ONA) 

Mayor’s Office, City of Chicago

